
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: December 11, 2018 

St. Paul Town and County Joint Fire Services Agreement  

 

Request 

The current St. Paul Town and County Joint Fire Services Agreement expires 

December 31, 2018.  The agreement was discussed at the committee level and 

recommended for approval to each respective Council. 

The recommendation from the Fire Committee was for a four-year term 

commencing January 1, 2019 and terminating December 31, 2022. 

 

 

Alternatives 

Approve the Agreement for a four-year term, as recommended by the committee. 

Approve the agreement for a one-year term, as the 2017 and 2018 agreements 

were for a one-year term. 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to approve the St. Paul Town and County Joint 

Fire Services Agreement for a four-year term commencing January 1, 2019. 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Tim Mahdiuk, Director of Community Services  


